On May 16, the following information was requested from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item P1 Equipment and Software from School Link Technologies, Inc.

Question:
This budget is self supporting, is it not?

Answer:
Yes, the School Food Service budget is self supporting.  We operate separately from the District's operating budget.  We are a Federal Grant Program; therefore receive most of our funding from Federal reimbursements via the USDA. 
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